
Hello, 

 

I am requesting delegation status for the Oct. 10 meeting of LACH.  Last spring, I approached 

LACH with  

concerns regarding homes in the North Talbot area that were heritage quality homes but were not 

being  

maintained.  It was suggested that I return with a list of these homes for review by LACH. 

 

I delayed returning once I heard that LACH was asked to review heritage qualities of homes 

along  

the Richmond route of BRT.  I am now requesting time to present a list of homes in the North 

Talbot area 

that could be neglect but have heritage potential. 

 

Thank You 

AnnaMaria Valastro 

133 John Street, Unit 1 

London, Ontario N6A 1N7 

 


